[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ]The next meeting of the GMS Cooking Club is almost here!  Friday after school from 3-7pm, in the FACS Kitchen is where we will meet.  IF YOU CAN’T ATTEND, please let me know ASAP so we can try to offer your space to another student.  Are you ready to eat some great food and have a fun evening?  See Mrs. Baer in 133 with questions.  If you don’t want to drink water – feel free to bring your own drink.
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The next meeting of the GMS Cooking Club is almost here!  Friday after school from 3-7pm, in the FACS Kitchen is where we will meet.  IF YOU CAN’T ATTEND, please let me know ASAP so we can try to offer your space to another student.  Are you ready to eat some great food and have a fun evening?  YUMMY!   See Mrs. Baer in 133 with questions.   If you don’t want to drink water – feel free to bring your own drink.
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